
Wednesday 23rd March 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Following the huge success of our Forest School Christmas trail, we will be holding a Forest School 

Easter trail in the last week of this half term. 

All KS1 children will take part in the Easter trail on Tuesday 29th March.  Please send your child into 

school in their normal school uniform on this day. If they haven’t already got a pair of wellies or boots 

in school, please send a pair in for the day in a clearly labelled plastic bag. Your child will still need to 

come to school in their school shoes. Please ensure your child has a coat in case it is raining. 

If your child is already attending forest school sessions this term, the trail will replace their usual 

session and the above information applies. 

We look forward to creating another exciting new Vernon Park tradition. 

 

Kind Regards 

Mrs Stone and Mrs Singleton 


